
Thousands of SDA    

members may be 

be�er off because of the 

tax reforms which are part 

of the Government’s carbon 

price compensa�on.  

 

The Australian community 

has been talking about a 

price on carbon for a decade 

and it has been subject to 

intense poli�cal debate over 

the past four years.   

 

On 8 November 2011, the 

Australian   Parliament 

passed the Clean Energy 

Future bills and these will 

come into effect on 1 

July 2012.   

How will the carbon price affect you? 

Australian Unions successfully argued that low and middle income house-

holds must be protected from any cost of living increases arising from the Feder-

al Government’s price on carbon.  

The government has introduced a compensa�on package to offset the cost of its carbon pric-

ing which will ensure that six million will be either no worse off, or will be even be-er off.  

The package includes financial assistance for 9 out of 10 households through tax 

cuts, extra payments or both, and ensures more than four million Australian house-

holds will get financial assistance which is at least 20 per cent more that the carbon price. 


